
 

 

All Homeowners will need to submit a Modification Form (ARC Request) when ever they are making 
changes to the outside of the home (ie: Fences, Windows & Doors, roofs, etc) 

 

All ARC requests are now submitted thru the Online Owner Portal (a link to that is located on the 
website). Or you can go to this website:  https://home.sunstatemanagement.com  

 

 

If you have not already set up your online account, you will need to follow the steps to get that 
established (note: that may take several days, so plan accordingly).  Once you have access to the 
online portal you will be able to submit your ARC request for review.  


